
LUCETTA ELMER 

State Representative 
House District 24 

Timothy G. Sekerak 

Chief Clerk of the House 

State Capitol Building 

Salem, OR 97301 

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

RE: Potential Conflict oflnterest on Senate Bill 974B 

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak, 

I would like to declare a potential conflict of interest regarding Senate Bill 974B: I am the owner 

of a business that does residential developments in Oregon. 

Sincerely, 

Lucetta Elmer 

State Representative 

House District 24 

503-986-1424 I 900 Court St. NE, H-390, Salem, Oregon 97301 I Rep.LucettaElmer@oregonlegislature.gov


